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Home Learning and Keyworker Care Update 
 
Dear parents/ carers, 
 
As you are aware, from Tuesday 5th January the school will be open to only a small number of children 
whose parents qualify as critical keyworkers. We will move all other pupils to home learning from 
tomorrow. School staff have been working really hard preparing home learning tasks for the children and 
details of how to access these can be found on the class pages of the school website. I know this has it’s 
challenges for parents but we are always here to help. 
 
Only children whose parents have returned the keyworker booking form and received a text from school 
to say that they qualify should come to school as normal where they will be met at their usual entrance. 
Please do not send your child to school if you haven’t received a text to confirm their place as we won’t 
be able to accommodate them at short notice. Please can I remind parents to maintain social distancing 
and to wear facemasks on site unless they are exempt from doing so. 
 
Unfortunately we are currently only able to supply school packed lunches for those children who qualify 
for free school meals and we would therefore ask that those who do not qualify bring a packed lunch from 
home. 
 
Thank you once again for you continued support, I know that these are worrying times and that having 
children learning from home is not ideal but it is currently the safest option. If you have any questions or 
concerns please email the school and we will get back to you as soon as possible. I look forward to seeing 
some of the lovely work that the children do from home and am looking forward even more so to seeing 
them all back in school together again as soon as possible. 
 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 
Mrs K Costello (Headteacher) 
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